
 

 
30 August 2021 
 

 
COVID-19 Update #5 – Term 3 (2021) – From the Principal for Parents and Caregivers 

 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
As COVID-19 restrictions are eased once again, Victoria Point State High School wishes to advise 

the following guidelines aligning with Queensland Health advice will remain in place to support 

students. Please encourage your child to maintain good hand hygiene and to stay at home when 

feeling unwell. 

 

The requirement for all high school students and all staff in all schools to wear masks whilst at school 
remains in place for another two weeks unless health advice determines otherwise. This includes 
travelling to and from school and moving between classes, whilst in the classroom and at breaks. In 
environments whereby, active participation is required by students, under the direction of their 
teacher, face masks maybe removed and a 1.5 metre rule requirement implemented. A 
Parent/Caregiver will be contacted for any student refusing to follow the Queensland Health directive. 
 

Again, thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact the school 
Administration for further advice or assistance.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Scot Steinhardt 
Principal 


